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DONATIONS BY MARIJUANA LICENSEES  
 
House Bills 5893 and 5894 as introduced 
Sponsor:  Rep. Pauline Wendzel 
Committee:  Judiciary 
Complete to 9-23-20 
 
SUMMARY:  

 
House Bills 5893 and 5894 would prohibit the Marijuana Regulatory Agency from 
promulgating or enforcing a departmental rule that would prohibit a person that holds a 
state operating license for medical marijuana or that is licensed to operate a marijuana 
establishment from donating money to a nonprofit organization or from sponsoring, 
supporting, or donating money to a substance use disorder education program for youth. 
 
House Bill 5893 would amend the Medical Marihuana Facilities Licensing Act, which 
regulates the medical marijuana market. 
 
House Bill 5894 would amend the Michigan Regulation and Taxation of Marihuana Act, 
which regulates the adult-use (recreational) marijuana market. 
 
MCL 333.27102 and 333.27206 (HB 5893) 
MCL 333.27953 and 333.27958 (HB 5894) 
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
House Bills 5893 and 5894 would not have a fiscal impact on the Department of Licensing 
and Regulatory Affairs (which houses the Marijuana Regulatory Agency) or any other unit 
of state or local government.    
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■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 
deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


